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Patricia's Mercury Hearing Statement 

Hello! My name is Patricia Lomden and I'm from the Art Museum Area of Philadelphia . 
First I want to say thank you so much for allowing me to testify at this hearing today! I 
would like to say that mercury pollution affects women my age because it affects our 
children and future children . Because of this fact, I support the Department of 
Environmental Protection's state-specific mercury reduction rule, which would cut 
mercury pollution from Pennsylvania's coal-fired power plants 90% by 2015 . Thanks 
once again! 


